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Professor Malashri Lal E
Dean of Colleges Date:28.10.2014

To
The Principal

Sub: Sardar Patel's Birth Anniversary (31st October 2014): Spreading the
message of Unity, Safety and Security

Dear Madam/Sir,

The University of Delhi will be observing Sardar Patel's Birth Anniversary on 31st

October 2014 with a wide ranging array of programmes for spreading the message of
Unity, Safety and Security.

Kindly see the attached letter No. SECY(HE)/2014/121678, dated 22-10-2014
received from Shri. Satya Mohanty, Secretary, MHRD, New Delhi.You are requested
to ensure that suitable activities/programmes are held in your college/department/
centre from among the listed items. A unified time for oath taking across the University
of Delhi will be sent to you shortly.

At the end of 31% October 2014, you are requested to compile a brief report and a few
photographs and send to the undersigned latest by 3" November 2014

Kindly, acknowledge the receipt of the letter.

With regards,

Prof. Ma%ﬁal

Encls: as above
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